
 

July 8, 2016 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I had the pleasure of working for Jackie Schaffer in her role as Systems Director for the 

Hospitalist group at Lee Physicians Group - Lee Memorial Hospital.  I reported to Mrs. Schaffer 

as her executive assistant.  

 

Ms. Schaffer has always maintained a high quality of work product and gave her staff the 

support needed to achieve outstanding results. Coached and mentor each staff member as if they 

were equal.   Never making anyone feel any less then the next person.    

 

Her loyalty, sincerity, dedication, and relentless effort at maintaining the workflow and quality in 

our department are attributes that make her excel as a Systems Director. I am proud to have 

worked for Ms. Schaffer and would highly recommend her for any position, and would tell 

future employees of her; trust in her that she will give you the tools to succeed.  
 
Have a Great Day! 
 
David Narin 

Executive Secretary  

of Hospital Medicine Program 

 


